
From: Randy Lombard
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Stop the Mac Progect
Date: Wednesday, December 14, 2022 12:48:18 PM

To City council members,

 Please continue your research on the terrible parking problems that we have in the historical
neighborhood surrounding the Mac Properties development this is  only going to make a bad
situation worse we need help with the parking between Broadway and Main street now. As it
is now there is not enough parking. The proposed parking garage for a development this large
is not the size that is needed.We have tenets that cannot find a place to park and cannot have
quests visit them currently because of the parking problem.  Please review this  and realize the
on going terrible parking problems in the historic neighborhood currently. 

Thank You,

Randy Lombard

Owner of:
3537 -3539 Wyandotte
KC MO
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